
Aftermarket Excellence

STEERING RACKS

WARNING

IMPORTANT MESSAGE

TB02HYDRAULIC - OLD CORE ACCEPTANCE CRITERIA

Pinion should 
not be cut 
or have any 
damage.

Steering Racks are provided on an 
exchange basis as part of our recycling 
scheme.

It is important that all old core meet the 
criteria listed above and that each unit 
returned is a “like for like” with the unit 
provided.

Failure to meet this 
criteria will result in 
rejection of the unit 
for surcharge credit.

Tie Rod Arms must not be 
bent or cut. They need to 
be free moving and threads 
should be intact.

There should not be 
corrosion or damage/
thread damage to the 
inlet and outer ports.

Hydraulic pipes 
must not be 
broken or bent/
dented.

The casting will need to 
be complete and free 
from dents or cracks. 
All mounting lugs must 
be intact.

The main rack bar must 
not be bent or seized and 
must be free of excessive 
rust and water.


